Portland State University

Disability Resource Center (DRC) Notetaker

116 Smith Memorial Student Union 503 725 4150 (voice) 503 725 4103 (fax) 503 725 6504 (tty) Recruitment Form

Notetaker
Needed

for this class

(only ONE notetaker per CLASS, not per student)

A student in your course is eligible to receive notetaking service from the DRC. Please read the
following announcement to the class without identifying the DRC student.

“A student in this course needs a notetaker. If someone is willing to share their notes,
they will be paid [$25 x # of credits for course] and may use the DRC scanner to scan
their notes. If anyone is interested, please stay after class and show me a copy of your
notes. The person with the clearest and most concise notes will be chosen and that
notetaker must meet the DRC student, then report to the DRC in Room 116, Smith
Memorial Student Union, with the necessary paperwork. Thanks.

Thank you for helping us to provide services to this student who is registered with the DRC and for
protecting the student’s privacy and confidentiality.

Disability Resource Center
Smith Memorial Student Union 116
(503) 725-4150 (office)

(503) 725-4103 (fax)

(503) 725-6504 (tty)
drc@pdx.edu (email)
http://www.drc.pdx.edu

Disability Resource Center helping students with disabilities help themselves to achieve their academic goals.



